
Parents and Families,  

Trust all are well and trying to stay dry. As many of you are aware, the School Board voted Wednesday 

evening to begin transitioning students back to in person learning. Larchmont students will begin a 

hybrid schedule on Monday, March 15th.  

Here is a link to the Norfolk Public Schools – Return to In-Person Learning: 

https://www.npsk12.com/Page/17555 

There is district wide information about health and safety, approved phases, operational 

needs/supports, and school start times. 

Larchmont Elementary is a third stagger school. Our instructional hours will change to 9:15 a.m. - 3:40 

p.m. (previously 8:55 a.m. - 3:20 p.m.) beginning on Thursday, March 4th as part of the return to in 

person learning plan. These times will remain in place till the end of the year.  

As more information is made available. I will notify parents as soon as possible. Thank you for your 

patience as we move forward. Have a great weekend and stay safe.  

#leopardssticktogether 

Dr. Peterson 

https://www.npsk12.com/Page/17555

